
Financial Support

Thanks to generous support from STScI and the AAS, we are pleased to provide funds to subsidize the costs of registration, travel, accommodation, and 
meals for students and early-career individuals. Travel grants are limited and will be made available based on participant need. 

We especially encourage those from underrepresented communities and institutions to request support, if needed. 

Anyone needing travel support to attend the conference will be asked to denote this in their pre-registration for the conference. Once pre-registration 
closes, we will notify those who did and did not receive support as soon as possible so arrangements can be made: most likely mid-August. 

Due to constraints within the STScI financial system, note that we are only able to pay airfare costs in advance. Travel award recipients will have all other 
costs (i.e. registration, accommodation, and meals) reimbursed after the conference.
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